
Bowland with Leagram Parish Council 

 

                  Peacock Hey Farm 

           Chipping 

        Preston 

        PR3 2QR 

 

 

         16
th

 May 2014 

 

Dear Sir 

              Re Planning Application No. 3/2014/0304 

 

             Leagram Lodge, Chipping 

     Single storey rear extension 

 

 

Further to your letter of 16
th

 April, I am pleased to advise you that the 

Councillors have considered the above mentioned application.  

They feel that the design of  the proposed extension is not in keeping 

with the existing building, particularly the flat roof. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

J I Marginson 

 

Parish Clerk 

Bowland with Leagram Parish Council 


